Kiersten Long

From: Alekka Fullerton

Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2024 1:00 PM
To: Kiersten Long

Subject: FW: Planning Commission Meeting 3/14
Attachments: 155626AMTINU11172023.pdf

From: MASON, Thomas (JUNSC) <tjmason@colaska.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2024 8:23 AM

To: Alekka Fullerton <afullerton@haines.ak.us>

Cc: Annette Kreitzer <akreitzer@haines.ak.us>; MALLER, Brian (JUNSC) <bmaller@colaska.com>; Andrew Conrad
<aconrad@haines.ak.us>

Subject: Planning Commission Meeting 3/14

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Haines Borough. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Alekka,

Please see attached letter of support from AML and a snip below from Delta Western stating our proposed operations
will not impact their operations in the area. Can you share this with the planning commission? Thanks,

RE: Conditional Use Permit

Jake Eckhardt <jake eckhardt@deltawestern.com> ® i
To MASON, Thomas [JUNSC)

LAFRAMBOI 3 (JUNSC): Jeremy Talarovich

Warning : Message sent from Internet from jake.eckhardt@deltawestern.com

Do not click on the links or attachments unless you are sure of the sender’s address.

HiT),
Sorry about the delay in responding- it's a busy time of year for us.
On behalf of Delta Western, we are in favor of Southeast Roadbuilders/SECON's conditional use permit for a gravel pit near the Lutak Dock. This will not impact our busine:

Sincerely,

Jake Eckhardt

900 .Main Street./ PO Box 1369
Haines, AK 99827
Jake.Eckhardt@deltawestern.com
907.766.3190 office
907.231.3518 cell

G/L DELTAWESTERN"
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